
Palm Beach SGA 

is happy to announce our 

semi-annual 

Welcome Back 

BOWLING NIGHT! 

Join your fellow  

classmates for an  

evening of friendship 

and competition! 

Friday, August 24th 
 

7-9pm 
 

Revolutions Bowling in City 
Place 

 
This event is free for students 

Please contact the Office of Disability Ser-
vices if you need accommodations to partici-

pate in any scheduled events.  

Please Register at  
https://goo.gl/forms/XffLHbEvTyk6Ruor2 

  Or email sawpb@nova.edu 


